
Elmira InterGroup
        MEETING 
            Weds October 10, 2018

               6:30pm-7:30pm 

     The of Hope Church

Corner of Church & Columbia st

Intergroup representative: In the many locations 
where an intergroup has been formed, each group usually 
elects an intergroup representative, who participates in 
business meetings with other such representatives several 
times a year to share their groups' experience in carrying 
the A.A. message. The intergroup representative tries to 
keep the group well informed about what the local 
intergroup is doing. Our intergroup in the Elmira District 
has a meeting 
once a month. It is on the second Weds of the month and 
the meeting lasts for 1 hour. Each group should elect a 
intergroup representative and send them to the intergroup 
meeting. 

for more info & events ---    aaelmira.org


